
 

In order to avoid copyright infringement we are changing the spelling of our new release 

"Aura", to "Aurae". We apologize for this inconvenience. Terranova2 and Luna2 have been 

updated. To reflect this update we are labeling the newer batches Terranova2.1 and Luna2.1. 

The update is minor but the rods look different and we didn't want you to worry when you 

received them. Some Terranova2 that was sent out in January and February may not have been 

labeled correctly. If you need to know send an email and we can look it up. No Luna2.1 has 

left the building yet.  

Thanks and have a great Valentine's Day!  
Jed and Julie at Double Helix Glassworks 
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